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Ormeau Park Surgery 
281 Ormeau Road
BELFAST
BT7 3GG



September 2023


Dear Patient

We are writing to inform you that due to financial pressures across the Health Service the Department of Health has regrettably had to reduce the funding to Elective Care Services of the Dermatology service based in Ormeau Park Surgery for the remainder of the financial year to March 2024 by 50%.

The consequence of this decision is that your waiting time to be assessed and appointment date will be later than originally thought. We can assure you that all our patients waiting for an appointment will be managed equitably and will receive the same high standard of care when an appointment is available. 

We apologise for the delay of your appointment and will be in contact as soon as possible to arrange a suitable date.

If you have any queries or concerns please email ecr.info@easternfsu.co.uk or write to ECR GP Federation Support Unit Ground Floor 1 Bradford Court Belfast BT8 6RB. 

Yours sincerely




Elective Care Services
Eastern Federation Support Unit
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